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Guitar Hero Tournament Rocks Unitus Tanasbourne Branch 

 
 
 
PORTLAND, Ore. (May 8, 2008) – Over 200 spectators turned out to show off 
their Guitar Hero skills and support their favorite player at Unitus Community Credit 
Union’s Tanasbourne branch grand opening event—Unitus Rocks Tanasbourne! The 
Guitar Hero Tournament, held on Saturday, April 26 featured over 60 players, 
ranging in age from 8 to 36 years old. The grand prize winner of the tournament 
took home a new Xbox 360®, while second and third place winners won cash prizes 
of $200 and $100 respectively. Guests at the event enjoyed a catered breakfast and 
lunch buffet and had the opportunity to win special Unitus prizes and tickets to 
upcoming concerts and events. Radio personality Sheryl Stewart of 105.1 The Buzz 
was on hand for the excitement encouraging players as they “rocked out”. Each 
player in the tournament received a custom Unitus Rocks t-shirt commemorating the 
event. 
 
About Unitus Community Credit Union: 
Unitus Community Credit Union is a not-for-profit, member-owned financial 
institution serving people living or working in Multnomah, Washington, Clackamas, 
Marion, Polk, Yamhill and Clark County. Additional information about Unitus is 
available at www.unitusccu.com or by calling (800) 452-0900. 
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